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Note	to	File	
	
	
To:	 Distribution	list	
	
Re:	 EA1617‐01,	TĮįchǫ	All‐season	Road,	flight	video		
	

As	per	the	October	11th,	2016	Note	to	File	(PR#55),	and	the	GNWT	letter	describing	the	video	
(PR#54),	the	GNWT	has	submitted	a	flyover	video	of	the	TĮįchǫ	All‐season	Road	as	evidence	
to	EA1617‐01.	The	flyover	video	is	now	available	for	viewing	online	by	interested	parties.	The	
video	can	be	seen	on	the	TĮįchǫ	Government	website	at:	http://tlicho.ca/all‐season‐road.		
	
The	Review	Board	has	a	copy	of	the	video	in	its	office	and	interested	parties	and	the	public	are	
also	welcome	to	view	the	video	here.		
		
Please	contact	the	Review	Board’s	project	lead	for	EA1617‐01,	Ruari	Carthew,	if	you	would	
like	to	watch	the	video	or	for	other	project‐related	questions.	Ruari	can	be	reached	at	(867)	
766‐7073	or	by	email	at	rcarthew@reviewboard.ca.		


